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REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

From: Jason Simpson, City Manager

Prepared by: Remon Habib, City Engineer

Date: April 11, 2023

Subject: Updated Master Drainage Plan and Fee Schedule

Recommendation 

Receive testimony, if any, and continue the item to April 25, 2023.

Background

On September 14, 2021, City Council approved the Professional Services Agreement with Albert 
A. Webb Associates to update and finalize the Master Drainage Plan. This update will provide 
necessary Master Drainage Plan updates including establishing a new Drainage Area Map and 
Fee Schedule and a GIS Drainage Map Interface.

On February 28, 2023, the City Council opened the Public Hearing and continued it to April 11, 
2023.

Discussion

Staff is requesting that this item be continued to April 25, 2023 to allow additional time for public 
comments.


